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Attendance Awards 

The student who won the attendance award for last week 

was: Clare Cory. Congratulations Clare -two weeks in a row. 

Visitor’s to School 

All visitors to our school: Parents, Guardians, Caregivers 

and Community Members, must come to the school office 

first and sign in. You will then be directed to where you 

need to go from there. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Book Club Issue 2 has been sent home with students. This 

issue is due back on Monday 20th March, the order will be 

back before the School Holidays so this would be an 

excellent idea for Easter Presents. 

School Crossing 

Parents, Grand Parents, Guardians, Caregivers and Community Members please be 

aware you are not allowed to park in the school crossing zone. This is ILLEGAL, as 

well as being very dangerous for our students, your children. Please park in the 

designated areas. Parents need to be reminded the crossing areas is not to be used 

as drop off and pick up zone. 

 
ANZAC Day 

The hall committee has invited all students to attend the Dawn Anzac Service to be held 

at Pallamallawa Hall. Students attending need to be in full school uniform. 

Media / Walking Permission Note, & Update of Family Contact Information Notes 

All these Media/ Walking, Excursion, IT Technology & Updated family contact notes need 

to be completed and returned to school. All Permission notes that need to be returned to 

school are now on blue paper so it is easier for parents to recognise what has to be 

returned to school. We still have some of these notes outstanding. 

Commonwealth Bank Student Banking Promotion 

The Commonwealth Bank has kindly agreed to sponsor our Student Banking Program again 

this year by donating prize packs for a Boy and Girl in both Semester 1 & Semester 2. 

 Each time your child makes a deposit into their student banking account they will have a 

chance to win one of these prize packs, which will be drawn at the end of each Semester. 

There are new token prizes for your child to order once they have collected (10) ten 

tokens. Thank You Commonwealth Bank for sponsoring this promotion. 

Reminder Water Only School 

Pallamallawa Public School is a water only school. Poppers and other sweet drinks are 

banned. (Pallamallawa Public School Health & Well Being Policy). 

 

Calendar 2017 
March 
Tues 21st Harmony Day 
April 
Fri 7th April Easter Bonnet 
Parade from 1pm 
Fri 7th Last Day Term 1 
Term 2 
Mon 24th Staff Development 
Day 
Tues 25th ANZAC DAY 
Wed 26th Student’s Return 
Term 2 
 
 



Pallamallawa Public School 

 

Student Sign In/Sign Out Book 

Students late to school or leaving early must be signed in or out by 

parents/guardian/caregiver at the office. 

School Grounds Out of Hours- Reminder 

No one is allowed on school grounds out of hours without the Principals permission. 

Before School 

Teacher supervision is provided from 8.40am. Students should not be arriving before this 

time unless previously arranged. 

Canteen  

The Canteen will be operating on Monday and Friday. The canteen menu, price list and 

roster are available on the school app. 

CANTEEN ROSTER for TERM 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 
P & C GATSBY BALL 
Date: Saturday 20th May Cost: $120 per Ticket includes Three Course 

Meal Live Band Auction Cash Bar Dress: Gatsby-Prizes for Best Dressed 

Start:6.00pm Contact: Amy Evans 0488 923 867 
 

Moree Junior Soccer Club Inc. 
Registration Days: Saturday March 18th & 25th   Time: 10.30am -12.30pm Venue: Ron Harbourne Oval Canteen  Ages 5-

16yrs. Pre-Schoolers are welcome but must turn 5 in 2017. New players require proof of ID – Birth Certificate or Passport.  

Fees $120.00 per player. 

 

 Moree Junior Rugby Club  

2017 Registration & Information Day Friday 31st March 2017  
Where: Weebolla Club House (Inverell Road) from 4pm and afterwards a BBQ from 6pm  
Cost: U6’s - $60.00 (Born 2011 - 2012) Other Age Groups $80.00  
Players receive shorts, socks & training shirt (to be handed out on 31 March)  
Age Groups: Under 6’s, Under 8’s, Under 10’s, Under 12’s, Under 14’s  
Training: Training will commence Thursday 27th April at 4pm and every week thereafter  

NOTE: There will also be two early registration days at Junior Cricket  
On Saturday 4th March & Saturday 11th March.  
Kim Quinn will be on Field 3 at Ron Harbourne Ovals these days from 9am-11am  
Payment Accepted by CASH or CHEQUE  
*All new players must present their BIRTH CERTIFICATE at time of Registration*  
All Existing & New Players Welcome, For Further Information Contact:  
Chris Lamey (President) - 0427 240 064 or Justin Barnes (Secretary) – 0429 693 524*p 

Monday Canteen   Monday  

 Fruit Roster 

Friday Canteen 

   17th   Tracey Baker 

20th  Jodi Rigby Rennae Hancock 24th  Krystelle Parsons 

27th  Keira Williams Liz Hobday 31st March Bec Diprose 

3rd April  Helper Needed Bonnie Patch 7th Jodi Rigby  


